
TCS/GEN/148/2025-26 27-03-2025 

 

CIRCULAR 
VALUE OF THE MONTH: PERSEVERANCE مثابرة 

SUBJECT: END OF ACADEMIC YEAR 2024-25 & FEE CLEARANCE REMINDER 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from The Central School, Dubai 

 

As we conclude this academic year, we express our heartfelt gratitude for your unwavering 

support and collaboration. Your dedication has been instrumental in ensuring the success of this 

year, and we truly appreciate your efforts. The trust you have bestowed upon us is invaluable, and 

we remain steadfast in our commitment to delivering quality education to all our students. 

 

Please not the following details: - 

 

Outstanding Dues: 

All outstanding dues for the Academic Year 2024-2025 should be cleared by the 4th of April 2025 

to avoid any inconvenience. Please note that the names of the students with previous years’ 

outstanding fees will not appear in the class list for the new academic year 2025-2026. 

 

Please note that as stated in the KHDA Parents School Contract, parents need to clear all 

outstanding tuition and transport fees of their ward on or before 3rd of April 2025 so that he/she 

can continue to avail all privileges at school without any interruption. The school will not be 

able to re-enroll since we will not be able to get the promotion approval for students for the 

following academic year 2025-26 if the previous fees is not cleared. 

  

Please ignore this message if your ward has already paid the tuition and transport fees 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation in resolving these issues at the earliest, for the 

benefit of your wards academic development.  

 

 

Regards, 

 

Muhammad Ali 

Principal 
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